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Reynolds, Mildred
From: Robert Dearduff <Robert. Dearduff@floridahousing.org>
Sent: Wednesday, July 26, 2017 7:33 AM
To: Reynolds, Mildred
Subject: Margate Funds

We will be transferring $273,079.49 in funds from Margate to the county this week.

These funds are from: This amount consisted of the 14/15 allocation of $268,251, interest income of $2,267.10 through
June 2017, and recaptured income of $2,561.39 for Mandich property.

These funds can be considered as a 17/18 distribution to the county.



